

JESSE BACON, SUPERINTENDENT

ADRIENNE USHER, ASSISTANT SUPERINTENDENT BRANDY HOWARD, CHIEF ACADEMIC OFFICER TROY WOOD, CHIEF OPERATIONS OFFICER

MEMO

To:

Jesse Bacon, Superintendent

From:

Adrienne Usher, Assistant Superintendent

Date:

May 8, 2024

Re:

2024-2025 District Assurances

Attached you will find the KDE District Funding Assurances for the 2024-2025 school year. I have reviewed and signed as well as the appropriate Director.

Please allow the attached assurances to be included on the May agenda. Once approved the document will be uploaded into GMAP for KDE.

OUR MISSION IS TO INSPIRE AND EQUIP OUR STUDENTS TO SUCCEED IN LIFE BULLITT COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOLS IS AN EQUAL EDUCATION AND EMPLOYMENT INSTITUTION

